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Beginning October 6-
November 5 we will be
conducting a
fundraiser through
Little Caesars.  On the
first day of the
fundraiser we will send
out a link and a QR
code that will allow
you to order online for
delivery to your home
as well as receive a
link to encourage
others you know to
purchase.  This will be
awesome time saver
during the holidays to
have pizza at your
fingertips for a meal
on a busy day.  Be
watching for more info
to come. 



    See office for form and to turn in
money.

On October16-17, we will have Fall Pictures so we can
capture the precious smiles of your little ones.  If you have
not done so yet, please make sure to scan the QR code on
the poster in the foyer to register for pictures.  This does not
obligate you to purchase anything but your child's picture
cannot be taken without registration.  Our nursery and
rooms 111,113,115,& 117 will take pictures on Thursday,
October 16, as well as any sibling pictures on this day.  On
Friday, October 17, we will take pictures of room 119, K2
and K3 classes and any make up pictures or redo pictures
that are needed.  Your child will come home with a reminder
notice the night before their pictures.  The deadline to
register is October 13.  

Please plan to



Please plan to
join us for our
4th annual all
free Tailgate
Together Party
for all our
Church, School,
and Child
Development
Center.  Pick up
your child and
plan to stay for
dinner, games,
door prizes and
fun.  Please wear
your favorite
team shirt and
hang out with us.
 



This verse encourages us to find confidence and joy
in the future by "clothing" ourselves in strength and
dignity through Christ, which enables us to laugh
without fear at any future challenges we may face. 
We can know that our God is in control and our hope
is in the Lord. 



PROGRESS YOU MAY NOT SEE
09/15/2025 by Heidi (ABC Jesus Loves Me)

I remember oh so well. At the age of four, Peanut wanted what he
wanted— and he was ready to test every limit to see if he could get it.
Lying on the floor in protest? Worth a try. Yelling and stomping? Also
worth testing. He just wanted to make sure that our boundaries
were firm and that he could trust me to be consistent.

But Peanut isn’t the only one who has tried this. All four of our kids had
their moments of pushing back, questioning the rules, and seeing what
happens when they rebelled.

Several years ago, Bubs brought home a simple phrase from church
that stuck with us:
“You get what you get, and you don’t throw a fit.”

It became a mealtime mantra — and then an everyday reminder. Sweet
Pea picked it up and repeated it often to her brothers, and now years
later, the phrase still pops up in our home. I have a feeling this little
saying will be passed down to our grandchildren one day.

KIDS ARE LISTENING
Why do I walk down memory lane? Even when it feels
like nothing is sinking in, even when the day-to-day
grind of training and teaching seems pointless, the
words we speak are planting seeds.

I often got discouraged in the endless cycle of cleaning,
cooking, training, and correcting. It felt like nothing was
changing and that I was failing at teaching my kids
about Jesus and His character.

But then, I’d overhear one sibling reminding another,
“You get what you get, and you don’t throw a fit.” They
may not have been applying it perfectly, but they
were learning — and that is progress.

FOR MORE ENCOURAGEMENT PLEASE READ THE FULL ARTICLE
BELOW:

Progress You May Not See - Parenting to Impress




